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Marion Hack was quoted in a Construction Dive article discussing the importance of contractors

documenting their work processes. According to Marion, subcontractors also should maintain detailed

records of damages to their work so that they can recoup the money to fix it from the party at fault. “If

you claim damage to your work, you have got to make sure you promptly report it as a back charge to

the owner or to whomever is responsible. I see a lot of contractors lose the opportunity to recover

money because they have not properly documented the back charge,” she said.

To read the full article, click here.
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